



Redhill Parent Enquiries redhillparents.enquiries@taw.org.uk

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate zara.bate@taw.org.uk

Website: https://redhillschool.taw.org.uk

REDHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@telford.gov.uk
Telephone: 01952 387979

Kitchen: 01952 387962

Nursery: 01952 387963

Dear Parents 13th March 2018

Ref: After School Activities

Please find attached the after school activities that we will be running during the summer term. Activities will start on w/c 16^{th} April and then end on w/c 16^{th} July 2018 (apart from Lingotots which ends on 12^{th} July.) Please check all dates on the form and add them to your diaries. We have endeavoured to continue to offer a wide variety of after school activities for children to choose from.

All forms need to be returned to the office or by pupil post by 10am on Tuesday 20th March 2018. Places will not be allocated before this time. On this form we also request that you advise us of the maximum number of activities you would like your child to take part in. This is so that we do not allocate more activities to your child than you are expecting!

Please do not send money at this stage. When places have been allocated we will send a confirmation letter and this will include a request for payment. Your child will be able to start their activities prior to payment being made. However, payment will then need to be returned as soon as possible, ideally via Scopay the online payment system. This will need to be received no later than two weeks after the start of the activity. Children who attend the annexe on an evening when they go to an activity do not need to pay on top of their annexe fees (apart from all activities run by non-school organisations - Dodgeball, Fun Games, KS1 Football, Pyjama Drama, Ballet, Modern Dance, Spanish, Gymnastics and Kwik Cricket.)

Once again, this term we will be subsidising sports activities that are run by outside providers, by using the school sports funding, making them more affordable and the same cost as school run activities.

Please can we also take this opportunity to remind parents that if your child is not attending their activity after school to let the office know in writing or by telephone so that all children can be accounted for.

Kind regards

Claire Lamb Head Teacher

Hamb

"Reaching for new heights, together"

















